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for the successful completion of the 
Illinois Perinatal Quality Collaborative 

Neonatal Face-to-Face Meeting 
on May 26th, 2022 

for 5.16 contact hours 

Illinois Perinatal Quality Collaborative | 633 N. St. Clair St. | Chicago, IL 60611 

 
 

This nursing continuing professional development activity was approved by the Ohio Nurses Association,  
an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. (OBN-001-91) 

 
 


